March 18th, 1924,

Dr. Gordon J. Laing,
Dean of the Graduate School,
University of Chicago
Chicago, Il1l.

Dear Dean Laing:=-

Thank you very much for
your letter of March 17th, with enclosures
re Hdr, Shaw and Xr. Breed. I shall take these
matters up with Professor Tait and Dr. Dawsone.

If, after seeing Hr, Shaw,
Jour Opinion does not differ from that of Nr.
Faris, perhaps you would be good enough to get
from him, or some other members of your De-
partment, any other suggestions.

I deeply appreciate your
continued interest in MeGill snd am glad to
avail myself of it.

*

Yours faithfully,




